
REMINDER 
 
Delhi Transport Corporation 
Government of N.C.T. of Delhi) 
Scindia House: New Delhi. 
 
No.TR/SH/1/127/2012/2750       Dated:17.10.2012 
 
 
CIRCULAR 
 
       Despite the circular issued vide this office memo No. TR/HQ/1/127/2012/94 dated 13.1.2012  
that due to non-availability of proper change with conductor the signage “Please tender the exact 
amount of fare.” may be displayed above the conductor seat. But the complaints are still pouring in 
that no such message:has been displayed on many buses. It is also worth to mention here that one of 
the complainant moved in CIC under RTI Act-2005 that above signage has not been painted in the 
DTC buses. Accordingly, Information Commissioner has directed to explore the possibility of putting 
up signage in the buses.  
 
It is, therefore, reiterated that in order to tackle the possibility of non-availability of change with the 
conductor, the following signage may be displayed above the conductor’s seat in all DTC Buses. 
 
“Please tender the exact amount of fare.” 
 
All 
concerned are once again requested to expedite to get the above message 
displayed for the convenience of commuters. 
 
(Y.P. Khurana) 
Sr. Manager (Tr.) 
 
All R.Ms. 
All D.Ms. 
 
CC to:- Mrs. Annapurna Dixit,  
Information Commissioner, Central Information Commission, Room No. 297,  
August Kranti Bhawan, Bhikaji Cama Place, New Delhi – 110066 vide file No. 
CIC/AD/A/2012/001872 dated 17thSeptember 2012 
: 
: Appellant Shri Shivaji 
Bhattacharejee, Ist Floor, 30-B, Ber Sarai Village, 
Hauz Khas, New Delhi – 110017. 
 
: PIO (HQ) 
: Sr.Manager (IT) for uploading in DTC website 
:CCR 


